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When should I consider replacing my 
KELLY Disc Chains? 
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You should consider replacing your KELLY Disc Chains when they are no longer performing the desired 
outcome they were originally purchased for. KELLY Disc Chains are considered to be wear items and it’s 
reasonable to expect that these parts may need to be replaced over time.

How do I purchase new KELLY Disc Chain? 
Visit kellytillage.com/contact/ or scan the below QR code to find your local 
KELLY Representative or Dealer  

We would recommend replacing K4, CL1, W36 & R300  Disc Chains when they are worn to the bottom of the KELLY logo 
or 125mm (4.9 inches) from the centre of the discs. For CL2 Disc Chains we would recommend replacing when they are 

worn to 140mm (5.5 inches) from the centre of the discs. As indicated by the red line in the image. 
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